April 20, 2022

Henry Michnik

6183 Smith Road
Hamburg, New York 14075
716-867-5339

Jerome Schad

Chair, Board of Commissioners
Erie County Water Authority
3030 Union Road
Cheektowaga, New York 14227

Dear Mr. Schad,

| am writing to notify you of my upcoming retirement. My last day with the Erie County Water
Authority will be April 27, 2022. | am deeply grateful for the opportunity to spend the last 30
years working here.

| am excited about my impending retirement and take this opportunity to thank you for all the
opportunities that | have experienced working for the Erie County Water Authority. | have
genuinely enjoyed my employment as an Instrumentation Technician and working with my
coworkers.

The Erie County Water Authority will always have a place in my heart. Thank you for the
opportunity and best of luck in the years to come.

Warm regards,
;L

Henry Michnik

Instrumentation Technician




